
Purissima Pipeline 
 

EVENTS IN LOS ALTOS HILLS 
 

Irrigation Seminar           
Your feedback from a previous irrigation seminar told us you want to learn more!  

Purissima Hills Water District presents: 
 

An Irrigation Seminar with Stephanie Curtis of Curtis Horticulture 
 
Thursday, November 29th from 6:00 pm – 9:00 pm in the Town of Los Altos Hills Council 
Chambers (26379 Fremont Road). 
 
The seminar will cover all things irrigation!  Topics include: overhead and drip irrigation options, 
proper timer scheduling, and over-all proper irrigation applications.  
 
Three Hunter Rain-Clicks will also be raffled off at the end of the seminar! 
 
To register for the seminar, please email Alexsis Shields, the District’s Water Conservation 
Specialist, at ashields@purissimawater.org or call (650) 948-1217 to leave a message.       
 

Environmentally Friendly Gardens Wanted!        
 Is your garden environmentally friendly and chemical free? 
 Does your garden provide wildlife habitat and support life? 
 Are California native plants a big part of your garden (50% or more)? 

 
If so, we invite you to submit your garden for the next Going Native Garden Tour April 20-21, 
2013. Share your enthusiasm for plants that are attractive to humans, birds, and pollinators – and 
enjoy the compliments from tour visitors. This free tour educates visitors on the value of native 
plant landscaping – for water conservation, habitat creation, low maintenance, and beauty. We 
invite you to submit your garden today! Submission deadline is October 31, 2012.  
 
Fill out the garden submission form at:  
www.goingnativegardentour.org  
 

CA Native Plant Society – Lawn Alternatives: Do-It-Yourself Native Plantscaping 
Lawn Alternatives:  Do-It-Yourself Native Plantscaping is a one-day symposium being offered on 
Saturday, September 29, 2012, 8:45 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., at Foothill College, Lecture Hall 8338, 12345 El 
Monte Road, Los Altos Hills. 
 
The theme is how to design, install, and care for native plant gardens – to save money, save water, 
and save the environment, all at the same time. Topics range from garden design and plant 
selection to lawn removal, garden installation and maintenance, with a focus on specifics, practical 
steps, and how-to information.  
 
The program includes refreshments, lunch, and a reception. Books and plants will be available for 
sale. 
 
To register, visit: http://symposium.cnps-scv.org. For more information, email symposium@cnps-
scv.org, or call 650-260-3450. 
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